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Standing for ccNSO Council 
I am seeking election to the ccNSO Council to contribute to the ongoing growth and 
development of the ccTLD community in the ICANN environment, and to be an effective link 
between the Asia Pacific region and the ccNSO Council. 
 
My focus in the Council would be on the following areas: 
 

● Implementation of the reforms arising from the ​Accountability ​​work done during the 
IANA Stewardship transition. 
 

● Oversight and scrutiny of the ICANN organisation, through participating in the SOPC. 
 
I will attend one of the two APTLD meetings held each year starting in 2019, to stay in touch 
with Asia Pacific ccTLDs and the issues in the region. 
 
I will bring a knowledgeable, considered and collegial approach to my work on the Council. 
 

Background 
I first attended an ICANN Meeting in 2006 when InternetNZ hosted the Wellington meeting in 
New Zealand. I have been a regular attendee and participant since the Buenos Aires 
meeting in 2013. 
 
I also served as the Secretariat of APTLD from 2004 to 2009, and got to know many in our 
ccTLD family from the Asia Pacific and beyond during those years.  
 
I’ve been on the staff of InternetNZ in a variety of roles since 2003, and became Chief 
Executive in August 2013. Following our structural reforms in 2017, I became Group Chief 
Executive of InternetNZ and Chair of the Board of Domain Name Commission Ltd in early 
2018.  
 
 
Jordan Carter 
 
Email: ​jordan@InternetNZ.net.nz 
Skype: jordancarter 
Web: ​https://internetnz.nz/  

mailto:jordan@InternetNZ.net.nz
https://internetnz.nz/

